
April 27, 2022

Greetings Whitefish Bay School Community,

At the Wednesday, April 27th School Board Meeting, the Board voted to update the previous Masking Guidelines for our
District schools.

Beginning Thursday, April 28th, masking guidance will be based on two criteria:
● COVID-19 Community Level, which can be found on the CDC’s website. When Milwaukee County Community

Level is High, masks will be required in all District schools. The CDC Community Level will be evaluated weekly on
Fridays.

● Percentage of  positive cases in the school, which can be found on the District COVID-19 Dashboard. When positive
cases in a school reach 3% or more, masks will be required in that specific school. The school positivity rate will be
evaluated weekly on Fridays.

What does this mean?
As of  tomorrow, Thursday, April 28th, masks will beoptional in all district schools based on the metrics outlined above.

Please note that this communication is intentionally brief  to disseminate information in a short timeframe. A follow-up
communication will be sent to all district families and staff  with more details on Thursday, April 28th with additional details
and further clarification.

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/covid-by-county.html
https://www.wfbschools.com/district/coronavirus-covid-19.cfm

